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K-9 & Central Division 

A Family Affair “CHIEF ON THE BEAT”  

Safety & Health Fair 
 

On Saturday, March 7, 2018, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., The Dallas Police Department’s 

Office of Community Affairs along with K-9 & Central Patrol Division will host “Chief on the 

Beat” A Family Affair Health and Safety Fair. This event will take place at the Samuell Grand 

Recreation Center located at 6200 E. Grand Avenue Dallas Texas, 75223 

“Chief on the Beat” is an opportunity for the Dallas Police Department and residents of Dallas to 

interact in a family friendly environment. We are excited to announce that this “Chief on the 

Beat” is the unique K-9 edition. That means that your four-legged K-9 family member is also 

invited to attend. This free event will also provide health screening services, food and much 

more. The event of the day will be the dog costume contest so dress your pup up and come on 

out.  There will also be various DPD Units in attendance for community engagement activities. 

Everyone is encouraged to come out and participate in this informative, fun and free community 

event.  

For additional information, please call the Office of Community Affairs at (214) 671-4045.  

  

Connect with the Dallas Police Department via social media: 

Facebook: @ DallasPD & @DallasPD.Español 

Twitter:  @DallasPD  

Instagram: @DallasPD 
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